RESOLUTION 2001-A

ATTACHMENT TO WAYNE TOWNSHIP FEE SCHEDULE
STORMWATER MANAGEMENT PLANS
Adopted March 10, 2001
Amended August 15, 2001
Amended June 19, 2013

A Stormwater Management Plan must be prepared by a civil engineer subject to approval
by the Township Engineer as part of Subdivision,Land Development and all new home
Construction. The Applicant should obtain a copy of this plan from the developer if part
of a subdivision, and is responsible for the implementation of the items included in that

plan.

To ensure compliance with the requirements of the plan, the Township has adopted the
following fee schedule and procedure.

FEE: All applicants must establish a financial assurance for the installation of
stormwater control to the issuance of a zoning permit. The guarantee must be in the form
of a Personal Check, Money Order, Cashiers Check or a Letter of Credit in the
amount of $2,500.00 for Residential and $5,000.00 for Commercial.

INSPECTIONS

The Township Engineer will conduct a minimum of three inspections:
WJP ENGINEERS 570-622-4550.

It shall be the responsibility of the applicant to notify the Township Engineer
seventy-two (72) hours in advance of the completion of each identified phase of

development.

Initial Inspection - To be conducted after construction has started, when clearing of the
lot 1s complete and temporary erosion and sediment control measures are in place. This
inspection will ensure the erosion controls are being implemented and allow discussion

of permanent controls to be constructed.

Second Inspection — This inspection will be conducted during construction, at the
discretion of the Township. It is intended to ensure that the permanent controls are being
constructed according to the plan.) For more complex projects, added inspections in this

phase of construction may be required.)



Final Inspections — To be conducted upon completion of construction, to determine if
the proposed work has been completed.

Within forty-eight (48 hours) after completion or work the applicant shall notify
the Township Engineer so he may conduct a final inspection.

If necessary, the township may schedule other inspections to ensure that work is being
constructed according to the approved plan.



